
Subject: Business	Cons*tuency	(BC)	comment	on	Proposed	Bylaws	Changes	regarding	Reconsidera*on
Responsibili*es

Date: Thursday,	May	11,	2017	at	6:51:11	PM	Eastern	Daylight	Time
From: Steve	DelBianco
To: comments-bylaws-bgc-31mar17@icann.org
CC: Samantha	Eisner,	Steve	Gwon

The	ICANN	Business	Cons*tuency	(BC)	supports	the	proposed	Bylaws	Changes	to	Move	the	Board	
Governance	CommiRee's	Reconsidera*on	Process	Responsibili*es	to	Another	Board	CommiRee.		
(comment	page	at	hRps://www.icann.org/public-comments/bylaws-bgc-2017-03-31-en	)

Regarding	the	proposed	charter	for	the	new	Board	Accountability	Mechanisms	CommiRee,	the	BC	has	
these	sugges*ons	and	requests:

Sec*on	1.	Purpose
It	is	proposed	that	there	could	be	an	"Addi*onal	purpose	to	be	defined	by	the	Board	as	
appropriate.”		The	BC		believes	that	the	Board	should	minimize	the	scope	of	any	addi*onal	
CommiRee	work	so	that	it	can	focus	on	Reconsidera*on	Requests.	

	
Sec*on	3.	Composi*on

The	BC	suggests	that	the	Board	maintain	a	2:1	ra*o	of	vo*ng	to	non-vo*ng	directors	on	this	
CommiRee.

The	BC	requests	explana*on	for	why	subcommiRees	might	be	needed	to	handle	
Reconsidera*on	Requests.

The	BC	requests	explana*on	of	the	an*cipated	role	for	consultants	and	advisors	in	the	handling	
of	Reconsidera*on	Requests.

—

This	comment	was	dra^ed	by	Philip	Corwin	and	Steve	DelBianco.	It	was	approved	in	accord	with	our	
charter.

Steve	DelBianco
Vice	chair	for	policy	coordina*on
ICANN	Business	Cons*tuency
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